
 
 
Bulletin 21: 22 April 2014 
 
 
 

Use of CoPTTM 3rd Edition TMP Proforma 

 

 

From 31 May 2014 CTOC will no longer accept TMPs submitted utilising the 
CoPTTM 3rd edition Proforma.  
 
From June 1 2014 only CoPTTM 4th edition Proforma versions will be accepted for 
use, both for new submissions and extensions to already accepted plans.  
 
Thank you for your assistance. 
 
 
Regards 
 
 
 
Simon Hodges 
Temporary Traffic Management Coordinator 
CTOC Christchurch Transport Operations Centre 

A partnership of CCC, NZTA and Ecan 

 
 
Email  TMC@ccc.govt.nz 


